i Parents, we want you to kn0'
beginning October 1, 2012

B If your child is insured,

please make an appointment with
your primary care provider for
vaccinations.

If your child is Vaccines for Children

(VFC) eligible, you can continue to
visit the local health department
for vaccinations.

more information:

Kenosha Co. Division of Health
8600 Sheridan Road
Kenosha WI 53143

262-605-6700 or 1-800-472-8008
or visit our website at
www.kenoshacounty.org

Fall is a busy time, plan ahead! {8




